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LASD Deputy-Involved Shooting (DIS) in the 600 block of Willow Avenue, 
La Puente. 
 
The following information is based on facts determined from an investigation into 
the incident described.  The investigation is ongoing and as witnesses are 
interviewed, evidence is analyzed, and reports are reviewed, our understanding of 
the facts may change.  The details described below accurately reflect the facts as 
we currently know them. 
 
On May 3, 2024, at 1:17 a.m., Industry Station deputies responded to the 600 block of 
Willow Avenue, La Puente, regarding a possibly insane and suspicious person call.  The 
call indicated a Hispanic male was screaming that someone had broken into his home.  
Prior to the deputies' arrival, the call was updated to the male fighting with family 
members at the location.  The male was later identified as 43-year-old Isael Orellana 
from the City of La Puente. 
 
Deputies contacted Orellana outside of his residence and were informed by a neighbor 
that he was behaving violently, damaging property, and had just been fighting with a 
family member.  Deputies attempted to detain Orellana, but he pulled away from their 
grasp, grabbed a metal paint roller from the ground, and wielded the paint roller at 
deputies.  As deputies ordered him to drop the paint roller, Orellana raised it above his 
head and made a motion as if he was going to strike one of the deputies.  One deputy 
deployed a burst of pepper spray toward Orellana as the other continued to detain him 
at gunpoint.  Orellana then threw the paint roller at the deputy detaining him at gunpoint, 
striking him in the torso, and a deputy-involved shooting occurred.  
 
Orellana sustained gunshot wounds to the lower body.  Deputies rendered first aid until 
the arrival of Los Angeles County Fire Department paramedics.  Orellana was 
transported to a local hospital where he was treated for non-life-threatening injuries.   
 
The deputy who was struck by the paint roller complained of pain to his torso. 
 
No other persons were injured in the incident.   
 
LASD Homicide investigators responded to the scene to conduct interviews, 
follow up, and process the scene.  Representatives from the Office of the 
Inspector General (OIG), Internal Affairs Bureau (IAB), and the Los Angeles 
County District Attorney’s Office, Justice System Integrity Division (JSID) also 
responded and monitored the investigation. 
 
Once completed, the criminal investigation will be forwarded to the District 
Attorney’s Office to determine if the force used by the involved personnel violated 



any criminal laws.  Once the District Attorney’s Office investigation is completed, 
the LASD will evaluate the actions of the personnel within the application of 
policy, procedures, and tactics. 
 
Anyone with information regarding this incident is encouraged to call Sheriff’s 
Homicide at 323-890-5500.  Anonymous tips may be received through 
CRIMESTOPPERS at 800-222-8477. 
 
 


